
Bourne Westfield Primary Academy 

School Council Notes 1.10.21 
 

Mrs Pinchin welcomed all the school council representatives - everyone was 

happy to be back after keeping to their Bubbles meant the school council could 

not run last year.  Photos were taken for the notice board and they received 

their badges! 

 

Everyone discussed the qualities that would make a good school council 

representative:  

Making sure that everyone in their class will be listened to          

   Understanding others ideas may be different from their own 

Building a good relationship with all their class members 

Making sure that they can be assertive and be heard 

Having fun in their job and proud of how they do it 

Ability to report their class ideas in the meeting 

 

Mrs Pinchin asked the year 6 representatives to consider the role of  

Chairperson and Secretary 

They were to write an application to Mrs Pinchin to be considered 

for the roles and Miss Atkinson would make the final decision 

Applications by Tuesday 5th October please    

 

Mrs Pinchin asked what they understood a policy to be and why we have them. 

There were some good answers i.e. A set of rules that adults need to follow, and 

things they need to do in their jobs. 

 

1st SCHOOL COUNCIL TASK 

School council have been asked by Miss Atkinson to discuss a child friendly 

safeguarding policy and gather their classes ideas around what needs to be 

included. 

 

Mrs Pinchin will send 2 examples of these to each class for discussion.   

Could all suggestions please be returned to Mrs Pinchin by 

WEDNESDAY 20TH OCTOBER so the draft policy can be produced  

 

2nd SCHOOL COUNCIL TASK 

 

Each class to bring ONE suggestion for a LOCAL Charity for this year 

 

 

NEXT MEETING WILL BE ON FRIDAY 15H OCTOBER, 2021 AT 2.15 P.M.  

IN THE MEZZ 


